

Dear Member,

GMB Direct Debit Contribution

Thank you for your continued membership of GMB.

As one of the UK and Ireland's biggest trade unions our mission is to Make Work Better. We do this by listening to GMB members and building campaigns on the issues that matter to you - better pay, better terms and conditions, better workplaces, and so much more.

A key part of delivering the best union possible is keeping membership affordable. That's something we've done in recent years by repeatedly freezing subscriptions. Where we've had to make a small increase, it's been below-inflation. Union membership today is 17% cheaper in real terms than 2020.

We are constantly looking at how we can deliver a more efficient union and keep giving you value for money from your GMB membership. One important element is how our members pay their membership subscriptions and choosing to do this by Direct Debit helps keep costs down. Thank you.

To keep campaigning and winning in workplaces everywhere, we do need to make a small, below inflation increase to membership contributions.

From 1st October 2025, your Direct Debit payment will increase to £15.22 and be adjusted accordingly.

We're unable to reach you by post or email at the moment. Please visit gmb.org.uk/mygmb to set up your GMB profile, check your preferences, and access the latest news, benefits and offers. Alternatively, you can email us on infoso@gmb.org.uk or call us on 020 8397 8881.

Thank you again for your continued GMB membership. If you have any questions, please contact our regional office in Chessington on the above phone number or email address.

Yours sincerely

Jo Hepworth

Jo Hepworth

Interim Regional Secretary

GMB Southern Region

